
 
 

  

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM
 

TO:	 File No. S7-10-10, Large Trader Reporting – Final rule 
File No. 4-631, Notice of Filing of a National Market System Plan to 
Address Extraordinary Market Volatility 

FROM: Nicholas Shwayri 
Division of Trading and Markets 

DATE:	 September 14, 2011 

RE:	 Staff Meeting with the Security Traders Association (“STA”) 

On September 7, 2011, representatives of the STA (Joseph N. Cangemi, 
Chairman of the Board; James Toes, President & CEO; and Joscelyn Wippern, Vice 
President) met with staff from the Division of Trading and Markets (James A. 
Brigagliano, Deputy Director; John Roeser, Assistant Director; David Dimitrious, Senior 
Special Counsel; Theodore S. Venuti, Senior Special Counsel; Andrew Madar, Senior 
Special Counsel; Arisa Tinaves, Special Counsel, and Nicholas Shwayri, Attorney-
Advisor) to discuss issues relating to the Commission’s final rule on a Large Trader 
Reporting System and the filing by self-regulatory organizations of a National Market 
System Plan to Address Extraordinary Market Volatility.  The STA submitted the 
enclosed document. 

Enclosure 




